
From: Barbara Jones   
Sent: September-11-16 7:53 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: file # EB 2016 0061 

 

 
To Board Secretary: 
 
Per your invitation, I wish to make a presentation at the public meeting in Gananoque on 
Wednesday September 14. 
 
That is if you don't require a bunch of red tape in order for me to do this.   I'm not situated to 
access and use an online "application" form.     
 
If you create stumbling blocks for residents to be heard, I'll make my presentation through the 
media. 
I note that your ad gives an email address and a LD Toronto phone # but no toll-free number for 
residents who don't use a computer.      It looks as if you wish to be perceived as being open 
and concerned--but you're not actually enabling ALL electricity users to participate in the 
process.   
 
Yours truly, 
Barbara Jones 

 
 

 
 
 




